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Mercy’s Grateful Hearts Program provides patients
and their families with an opportunity to show grati-
tude to the physician, nurse or caregiver who played
a special role in their care.

When a gift is made, the caregiver will be acknowl-
edged with a certificate and a special Grateful Heart
lapel pin to wear proudly.

Funds raised through Grateful Hearts help purchase
special amenities for patients and their families.

For more information about the Grateful Hearts pro-
gram or to recognize a caregiver, please visit us at

www.supportfriendsofmercy.org or on our Facebook
page to see more photos of recipients.

“Gratitude is the Memory of the Heart”
~ Jean Baptiste Massieu

Grateful Hearts Recipients

Jason Arthington Sherry Brice
Lorri Chambers Rae Fuller-Altman
Diane Howard Amanda Judd

Dr. Kazmi

Janelle King

Bob Lawson Dr.Madrilejo
Lydia Perez Abe Rodriguez
Trish Tang Hope Youngblood
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The beautiful watercolor of the Healing Garden at
Mer.cy Hospital, illustrated on the cover of .this year's Y. Friends of Mercy
Christmas Appeal, was done by local artist, Nancy D¢ Foundation
Putney. It depicts the first of three healing gardens ROyl Nt
for Mercy.
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